
GDPR
INFORMATION ON PERSONAL DATA PROTECTION

Pursuant  to  Regulation  (EU)  2016/679  of  the  European
Parliament  and  of  the  Council  of  27  April  2016  on  the
protection of natural persons with regard to the processing of
personal data and on the free movement of such data, and
repealing Directive 95​/46/EC hereinafter referred to as the
Regulation, we inform you that:

1.  The  controller  of  your  personal  data  is  ROLGUM  s.c.
M.Bartkowiak, M.Dokowicz, Ł.Scholz with its registered office
in Poznań, ul. Spławie 64.

2. Your personal data will be processed for the purpose of
proper execution of the agreement.

3. ROLGUM s.c. processes the following categories of your
personal data:

identification data and contact data.

4. Your personal data may be transferred by ROLGUM s.c. in
Poznań to:

– entities providing outsourcing services to the Controller

– entities and bodies to whom ROLGUM s.c. in Poznań is obliged
or  authorized  to  transfer  such  data,  entities  and  bodies
authorized under generally applicable laws.

5.  Your  personal  data  will  not  be  transferred  to  third
countries.

6. Your personal data will be stored for the period resulting
from generally applicable laws.

7. In connection with the processing of your personal data by
ROLGUM s.c. in Poznań, you have the right:

https://rolgum.eu/polityka-prywatnosci/


– to access your personal data – to rectify your personal data

– to have your personal data erased

– to restrict processing of personal data

– to transfer personal data to another controller

– to object to the processing of personal data

– to withdraw the consent at any time and in any manner in the
event that ROLGUM s.c. in Poznań processes your personal data
on the basis of the consent without affecting legality of the
processing carried out on the basis of the consent before its
withdrawal

– to lodge a complaint to the President of the Personal Data
Protection  Office,  if  in  your  opinion  the  processing  of
personal data violates the provisions of the Regulation

8.  Your  personal  data  will  not  be  processed  by  automated
means.

9. Possession of personal data is voluntary but necessary for
proper execution of the agreement.

10. Contact in matters related to the processing of personal
data: info@rolgum.com


